
June 24, 2020 
 
Good afternoon,  
  
This is the first of the weekly updates I promised, which will continue throughout the summer 
as we prepare for our fall semester and the many changes it will require.  

• I remind everyone to watch the www.frostburg.edu/fall2020 website, as we are adding 
information as decisions and procedures are solidified. In particular, there are a number 
of Frequently Asked Questions that we drew from questions received before and during 
last week’s town hall sessions. (If you missed those sessions, you can view them at this 
link.)  

• Many of the student questions were specific to individuals, however, so if your 
questions are not answered in the website FAQ, please email us at 
fall2020@frostburg.edu. We have developed a process that ensures that these 
individual concerns are being addressed by the right people and that you have a contact 
person to assist you.  

• I have attached a report from our Moving Forward Fall 2020 Recovery Team, a 
committee that is leading the campuswide effort to prepare for our fall semester. This 
outlines key areas that are being addressed, policy decisions that have been made, and 
those areas where work is still needed to execute those decisions.  

Please watch for these updates each week as we work through the many requirements for 
adapting our university to the realities of the COVID-19 pandemic. I encourage you to continue 
to be safe, and I hope you all are well.  
  
Sincerely,  

Ronald Nowaczyk, PhD  
President  

Frostburg State University  
101 Braddock Road  
Frostburg, MD 21532-2303  

Voice:  301.687.4111 

Fax:     301.687.7070 
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